THE PACIFIC TELEPHONE AND TELEGRAPH COMPANY

140 NEW MONTOGOMERY STREET
TELEPHONE GARFiELD 1-8000

W. J. NEAL
GENERAL INFORMATION SUPERVISOR SAN FrRANCISCO B, December 22, 1952

Mr. Dean Russell

Foundation for Economic Education, Inc.
Irvington-on-Hudson

New York,

Dear Mr, Russell:

We are planning to order 37,000 copies
of "The Bill of Rights" for use on our Employees'
Booklet Racks. We would like to use a different
cover, however, and 1 am attaching one which our
artist has designed. Before I place an order, will
you please quote me a price for this booklet with
attached cover and our imprint on the outside back
cover, We would like to have the color of cover
approximate background on our design. I shall

appreciate an early reply so that we may order soon.

Yours truly,

st

Attachment



